## Chambers, Blair

From: Chambers, Blair

**Sent:** Monday, March 13, 2023 3:28 PM

**To:** Lopez, Bryan A

**Subject:** Call for Applications: Microtransit Feasibility Studies

## Dear Transit Partners,

IMD is accepting grant applications for Microtransit Feasibility Studies for those agencies interested in exploring more about microtransit and potential implementation. These studies will be led by one of IMD's consulting partners experienced in microtransit planning and will explore all dimensions of the service type, including costs, capital needs, grants guidance, etc. *No* local match is required for this grant.

More details about the grant and how to apply can be found on the <u>program website</u>. Applications are open now through Monday April 24, 2023. Contact Bryan Lopez at <u>balopez@ncdot.gov</u> for questions. Thank you,

## **Bryan Lopez**

Regional Planning Manager Integrated Mobility Division North Carolina Department of Transportation

919 707 2606 office 828 292 9877 cell balopez@ncdot.gov

Mail:

1550 Mail Service Center Raleigh, NC 27699-1550

Physical:

1 South Wilmington Street Raleigh, NC 27601